
From the Regius Professor of Medicine , Oxford. 

Dear Joe Pratt, 

So glad to hear from you the other day, and hope all goea well with 

the family. The children muat be a great deli~tl 

We have had a busy winter, and full of interest in so many new and 

unusual conditions. It is going to be a long business, but we hope for the 

best. ~evere has joined the Canadian Contingent, and has been at work for 

three months at Cleveden. He is now joining the I,!cGill unit as Birkett 's 

orderly officer. 

Do you know of any good local p.m.•s on erythraemia with bone marrow . 

studies? I should like very much a couple of sections. 

Thanks for the note about ' Typhoid Mary•. ¥.:hat an extra.ordina-ry easel 

Love to you al 1. 

~incerely you.re, 

wm Osler. 


